
In the Student Senate  
S.B. 24 – 5.3 
May 9, 2024 

 
A BILL REGARDING THE RENOVATION OF THE STUDENT GOVERNMENT 

ASSOCIATION OFFICE  
 

WHEREAS: The new Student Government Association Constitution, approved during the 
2023-2024 term, has created a new Executive position, and; 
 
WHEREAS: The Student Government Office currently has four (4) offices and the new 
Executive member will need a new working space, and;   
 
WHEREAS: The Student Government Office is a reflection of the organization, and should be 
welcoming to any student of the Student Body, therefore: 
 

BE IT RESOLVED BY THE STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION OF ELON 
UNIVERSITY THAT:  

 
ARTICLE I: The Student Government Association will allocate $110,000 which will contribute 
to the improvement of the office. 
 
ARTICLE II: Office changes will prioritize creating a workspace for a fifth member of the 
Executive team before allocating the remaining budget for office improvements. 
 
ARTICLE III: The Student Government Association will actively commit to promoting 
community engagement by making the updated SGA space inclusive and welcoming. 
 
 
 
 
 
________________________________ 
Author: Chloe Higgins 
 
________________________________ 
Sponsor: Claudia Haspel 
 
________________________________ 
Second By: Ashley Benson 
 
__________________________________ 
Vote:  Aye  Nay  Abstain 
 
________________________________ 
PASSED   VETOED  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________ 
Speaker of the Senate: Robin Falkow 
 
__________________________________  
VP of Communications: Ella Kucera 
 
__________________________________ 
VP of Finance: Clare Rudolph 
 
__________________________________ 
Executive VP: Amanda Jacobson 
 
__________________________________  
Executive President: Taylor Cote 


